
Subject: School Photograph

Dear Parents/Carers

Reminder – the deadline to order your class photograph with free delivery to school is Sunday 22 October. Order through the Tempest 
website using your unique link or visit www.tempest-orders.co.uk

If you need any assistance in ordering your photos, please contact Tempest on 01736 751555 (option 3) not the school office.

Kind regards
The School Office

Email to parents 

https://urlsand.esvalabs.com/?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.tempest-orders.co.uk&e=6780a5a2&h=54c3f0c6&f=y&p=n
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